
Phi Iota Chapter, Phoenix Arizona
Receives Recognition from Maricopa County 

School District. 
On Thursday August 29, 2019 , Maricopa County 

Superintendent of Schools Steve Watson and MCRSD Deputy 
Superintendent Laurie King (in photo’s) congratulated the 
Omegas and Phi Iota Chapter for their continued service to 

the opportunity youth population in south and central 
Phoenix.

The recognition came during the Hope College and Career 
Readiness Academy’s “Back to School Open House Night”, 

where Brother Larry Ross serves as Director of Student 
Services. HCCRA is a part of the Maricopa County Regional 

School District,  and is located in South Phoenix.

The event consisted of campus and classroom tours, dinner, 
with community resource tables and  the Phi Iota members 

not only attended to accept the recognition but participated by 
donating hygiene kits for every student on campus.


